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Japan’s Prime Minister, Mr. Naoto Kan Congratulates the People of Fiji on the 40th Anniversary of Independence:

Today, H.E. Mr. Naoto Kan, Prime Minister of Japan, extended his sincere congratulations to the Government and people of the Republic of the Fiji Islands, on behalf of the people and Government of Japan, on the occasion of the 40th Anniversary of Fiji’s Independence.


This was conveyed to H.E. Commodore Josaia Voreqe Bainimarama, Prime Minister of the Republic of the Fiji Islands in Mr. Kan’s congratulatory message.


In the message, Mr. Kan, while referring to the fact that this year marks the 40th Anniversary of establishment of diplomatic relation between Japan and Fiji, noted with pleasure that Japan and Fiji, as island nations in the Pacific, have developed cordial economic cooperation, people-to people exchange and tourism over the last 40 years.


He also expressed his readiness to make efforts to further enhance the relationship and to continue assisting Fiji in its endeavour towards the return to democracy as well as socio-economic development.


He wished the Government and the people of Fiji a happy and memorable celebration in his message to H.E. Commodore Josaia Voreqe Bainimarama. 

Note:

For further clarifications, please contact: Ms. Yumiko Honda on email address yumiko.honda@mofa.go.jp or at phone number: 330 4633.
THE END.
From


the People of Japan








